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[You don't often get email from mcmorgan@olypen.com. Learn why this is important at

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

 

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

To: Dennis Dougherty

Planning Portfolio Supervisor

U.S.D.A. Forest Service

 

Please find attached Olympic Park Advocate's scoping comments for the amendment to the Northwest Forest

Plan.

 

Thank you.

 

Tim McNulty

Vice President, Olympic Park Assoicates

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


